
 

 

15 March 2022 
 
 
School Equipment - Reminder 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please see below a reminder of what school equipment is needed to ensure students are 
able to continue with learning in lessons.  Please be aware we will shortly be undertaking 
checks to ensure students have everything they need.     
 

 
 

We would also request that students bring in a set of wired (not wireless) headphones that 
may be needed for lessons like Music and Computing. They will need to have a standard mini-
jack or ¼ inch jack – we don’t have adaptors for lightning-style or wireless headphones. 
Although this was originally a request due to COVID, we find that students far prefer to use 
their own headphones and find it more hygienic. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Green 
Assistant Headteacher    

 

 

 

 


